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Dear Sabine,

Thank you for your e-mail dated 12 November, expressing your concern that
medical records in respect of Maurice Kirk have not yet been sent to either him or
his doctor.

| am afraid that | cannot intervene in Mr Kirk’s case and | have already advised him
of that. However, | can tell you that | wrote to David Sissling, Chief Executive of
Abertawe Bro Morgannwg Health Board in September asking him to look into Mr
Kirk’s concerns about accessing medical records.

Mr Kirk does need to address his concerns to the Health Board on this occasion.
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